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The Council recommends the following: 
 

• Update the BSAI Crab FMP, consistent with the Initial/Final Review Draft (Review 
Draft) section 2.2, to identify the combination of Crab Observer Program and industry 
reports as the Standardized Bycatch Reporting Methodology (SBRM) and explain how it 
meets the purpose of collecting, recording, and reporting bycatch. 

 
• Update the Scallop FMP, consistent with the Review Draft section 2.3, to identify the 

combination of industry reports and the Scallop Observer Program as the SBRM and 
explain how it meets the purpose of collecting, recording, and reporting bycatch. 

 
• Update the Salmon FMP, consistent with the Review Draft section 2.4, to identify fish 

tickets combined with other management measures as the SBRM and explain how it 
meets the purpose of collecting, recording, and reporting bycatch. 
 

These updates are FMP amendments only; there are no regulations that will be changed as a 
result of these amendments.   
 


